
News from P&C 

P&C Election 

After the P&C AGM on Wednesday evening, I can congratulate the following  
people for being elected into P&C Executive positions.  
Mr Bill Impey – President 
Mr Luke Crump – Treasurer 
Mrs Frith Bowmaker – Secretary 
Congratulations and thank you to our P&C executive for continuing on in their roles from last year. 

Position Vacant 

This year, Kylie Harris was unable to continue the Canteen Coordinators role. The school canteen is a major 
source of revenue for the P&C and school. We thank Kylie for the amazing work she has done in managing 
the canteen and rosters, events and fundraising throughout her time on the P&C. In particular, I thank 
Kylie for proactively getting our canteen Healthy Canteen accredited. This is now compulsory in 2020, 
however it was great to make those positive decisions in support of our children’s health earlier than 
required.  

We are seeking expressions of interest for anyone, or ideally a small group of people, who would like to 
take over the Canteen Coordinators role. Kylie will be available to provide and support. Without this role, 
the canteen would only operate until the end of this term. 

Meetings in 2020. 

This year, we will hold two meetings per term. One will occur at 3:30pm on Wednesday in Week 4, and the 
other will occur at 6pm on Wednesday in Week 8. We hope this will enable some more families to get 
involved in the P&C. 

Calendar of Events 

Event Date Coordinator 
Hot Cross Buns Fundraiser Pick up buns on 7th April  Looking for Volunteer 
Easter Raffle (Drawn) Thursday 9th April at the 

Easter Hat Parade 
Cassie 

Mothers Day Stall Thursday 7th May Frith 
Mothers Day Breakfast Friday 8th May Cassie 
Mothers Day Raffle (Drawn) Friday 8th May Looking for Volunteer 
Fathers Day Stall Thursday 3rd September Looking for Volunteer 
Fathers Day BBQ Friday 4th September Looking for Volunteer 
Fathers Day Raffle (Drawn) Friday 4th September at 

the Fathers Day BBQ 
Looking for Volunteer 

Grandparents Day Friday 25th September Looking for Volunteer 
Presentation Day Assembly 
and End of Year Raffle 

Tuesday 8th December Looking for Volunteer 

 

If you were interested in helping with any of the events above, your support would be greatly appreciated 
by the P&C and the School. 

Thank you. 

Mr Gaden and the P&C 


